MEMORANDUM   

DATE:		July 24, 2014

TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602

FROM:	Ray Saracino, EPA

SUBJECT:	July 18, 2014, Meeting Regarding Proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants 


SUMMARY

A meeting was held between EPA and the attendees listed below on July 18, 2014 to discuss the proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants. The Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants was proposed on June 2, 2014.

ATTENDEES

Cory Hunt, Nevada Governor’s Office
Colleen Cripps, Nevada Department of Environmental Protection
Dave Emme, Nevada Department of Environmental Protection
Deborah Jordan, EPA
Amy Zimpfer, EPA
Reid Harvey, EPA
James Critchfield, EPA
Beth Conlin, EPA
Joe Bryson, EPA
Brian Fisher, EPA
[bookmark: _GoBack]Erika Wilson, EPA
Brent Maier, EPA
Niloufar Glosson, EPA
Ray Saracino, EPA
